
Have you had a period of absence from training or practice?

Are you feeling rusty,or just a bit apprehensive about  

your return?

Anticipating returning to training is a course which aims to improve

your confidence in navigating the challenges associated with  the

care of unwell paediatric patients.

This course is designed to help you to practice and reflect on 

those difficult non-clinical skills which are common to everyone 

who work with children. The day is structured with a series of 

stations which will present scenarios in which to practice these 

skills.
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Bookings and further information: 
https://courses.gosh.org/event/ARTMarch25 
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